
City of Yuma Continues Trap-Neuter-Return (TNR) Program to Manage Feral Cat 

Population 

The City of Yuma is continuing its Trap-Neuter-Return (TNR) program, a humane and 

effective method for controlling the community's feral cat population. This initiative, which 

is funded through grant support, ensures that free-roaming, unowned cats are humanely 

trapped, spayed or neutered, vaccinated, and then returned to their original location. 

To better inform residents and ensure smooth operations, the City of Yuma will distribute 

door hangers in the designated TNR areas one week before scheduled trapping. 

Additionally, the City will release an official notice on its Facebook page, providing details 

on when and where the program will take place. These efforts will help prepare residents 

and allow them to take any necessary precautions for their pets. 

How the TNR Program Works: 

1. Trap: Volunteers and city staff safely capture community cats using humane traps. 

2. Neuter/Spay & Vaccinate: The cats are taken to a veterinarian, where they receive 

spay/neuter surgery and rabies vaccinations. 

3. Return: Once recovered, the cats are released back into their familiar environment 

to live out their lives without reproducing. 

Why TNR Matters: 

• Reduces the number of homeless cats over time. 

• Prevents the spread of disease through vaccinations. 

• Lowers nuisance behaviors such as yowling, spraying, and fighting. 

• Saves taxpayer dollars compared to traditional removal methods. 

The City of Yuma remains committed to responsible and humane animal population 

control while keeping the community informed and involved. Residents who wish to 

volunteer, donate, or learn more about the program can contact City Hall at 970-848-3878. 

For updates on upcoming TNR events, follow the City of Yuma's official Facebook page or 

visit yumacolo.org. 

https://yumacolo.org

